
Senior School 
Newsletter 

29th November 2019 

Mr Dean Grierson,  
Headmaster 

Countdown to Christmas 

As we move into December, I am sure the thoughts of many of you will turn towards the 
upcoming holiday season.  In School, our celebrations begin with our Festive Jumper Day, which 
takes place this year on Friday 6th December.  In exchange for items for our Chocolate Tombola 
and Bottle Tombola stalls at the Christmas Fair, the pupils are able to wear a festive themed 
jumper for the day.  

A reminder that our Christmas Fair & Celebration is now taking place on Tuesday 10th 
December.  The fair begins at 5.00pm and hot refreshments will be available along with 
Christmas Stalls, sweet treats, games and the aforementioned Tombolas.     

Complimentary mulled wine and mince pies will be on offer in the Main Hall from 6.30pm and 
the Celebration itself begins at 7.00pm.  In order to plan catering for this event, please request 
your free tickets from the Main School Office.   

Springing into Action for  
the Wellspring 

Following another successful year of charitable 
fundraising in which we raised over £1,700 for our 
chosen charities, Tommy’s and Wings, I am 
delighted to announce that for the next 12 months 
we will be raising money for locally based charity, 
The Wellspring.  As I am sure you are all aware, 
this is a resource centre for homeless and 
disadvantaged people in the area and was chosen 
by the members of our Student Council.   

We look forward to supporting the work of The 
Wellspring in the coming year.  Our Charity Raffle 
prior to the musical celebration on Tuesday 10th 
December will be the first opportunity to raise 
money and we would be grateful of any prizes you 
are able to donate towards this raffle.   

Feeling Festive 

Our Pre-School children enchanted visitors to 
the St George’s Christmas Tree Festival 
yesterday when they sang some festive tunes.  

If you are looking for something to do this 
weekend, why not go along to our local 
church to see the Pre-School tree?  



Year 7 used convection as a heat transfer method to 
make rock buns this week! 

Important Information 

For your information, term dates for the 
academic year 2020-21 will be emailed to 
parents/carers today.   

With the winter months approaching, we 
are also emailing a copy of our School 
Closure Policy.  Although I hope we will 
not have to use it, I would ask that you 
remind yourself of the procedure, which is 
also available on the policies section of the 
school website. 

Dates for your 
Diary 

Wednesday  
4th December 
Open Morning  
9.30-11.30am 

Friday  
6th December 

Festive Jumper Day 

*Tuesday  
10th December* 

Christmas Fair 
5.00pm-6.45pm 

Christmas 
Celebration 

6.30pm for 7.00pm 

Wednesday  
11th December 

Christmas Dinner 

Thursday  
19th December 

Autumn Term Ends  
12.30pm 


